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PATRICK A. GLEASON

OFFICE OF SPECIAL COUNSEL
CHAIRMAN E O

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HARRISBURG
SELECT COMMITTEE ON STATE CONTRACT PRACTICES

August 9, 1974

Ms. Susan Anderson

Assistant Secretary

The Fidelity Bank

Broad & Walnut Streets
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19109

Dear Ms. Anderson:
We are in receipt of your letter of August 2, 1974.

Unfortunately that letter, although referencing our letter
to Mr. Littleton of July 29, 1974,does not respond to the
request for information concerning bank personnel who acted
in positions of authority in approving the various loans
for which you have so kindly ‘forwarded background papers

on previous occasions.

We trust that this omission is merely through oversight and
we look forward to receipt of the requested papers and data
by Wednesday, August 14, 1974 at 11:00 a.m.

Cordially,

Stephen F. Freind
Special Counsel ,
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J9hn Michael Willmann
Special Counsel
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CC: Mr. Frederick C.N. Littleton



